
From: Michelangelo, Joseph
To: Gardiner, Linda
Cc: Calabrese, Anthony; "scottwalker@willcosales.com"
Subject: RE: BOF follow-up
Date: Thursday, March 28, 2019 11:23:39 AM

Hi Linda: 
 
Answers below, let me know if this works or if you need anything more formal.
 
Joe
 
 
From: Gardiner, Linda 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 10:15 AM
To: Michelangelo, Joseph
Subject: RE: BOF follow-up
 
Hi Joe,
 
The BOF requested a follow-up on :
 
Dredging permit (application)
 
                An application for a  “Certificate of Permission” has been submitted to CT
DEEP for the “South Benson Marina Entrance Channel Maintenance Dredging”. The
application number is 201904576.
 

This same application gets reviewed by the US Army Corp of Engineers for a
CT General Permit.
 

The CT DEEP and USACOE review occur simultaneously, and we expect both
of these permits to be in place by 7/1/19.
 

A Coast Area Management application must also be submitted to Fairfield
Planning & Zoning for the deposition of material on Jennings Beach.  We will
have the CAM application prepared and ready to submit ahead of time, but
we don’t want to submit it at this time so we can address any
conditions/changes that may result from the CT DEEP and/or USACOE
permits.

 
The regulatory environmental window to perform this type of work is Oct 1

to Jan 31 every year. We anticipate all permitting will be in place for us to bid the
project in summer 2019 and begin the work on 10/1/19. 
 
And dredging expense
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The original Capital Account 22809010-57000-018T5  S BENSON MARINA

DREDGING  was approved for $700,000. To date, $35,776 has been spent on engineering
for this project.
 
 
Thanks a million!


